Academic Planning Committee (APC) Meeting Notes
October 27, 2011
Sage Hall, Rm 2030, 10:30am to 11:45 am
Members
:
Bill Cordeiro (Co-Chair)
John Gormley


Gary Berg


Terry Ballman (Co-chair)
Kathy Musashi


Chris Cogan

Jeanne Grier

Pricilla Liang


Nelle Moffett
Virgil Adams

Ellie Tayag


Barbara Duffin
Janet Rizzoli

Sonny Bignami


Jacque Kilpatrick
Guests:


1. Review of Notes.  Bill Cordeiro reviewed the notes from last week.
2. New members.  Sonny Bignami was introduced as our student representative on the committee.  Chris Cogan will be representing the Sciences.  
3. AMP Recall.  The Academic Master Plan was recalled from Senate Exec order for a more thorough discussion about the recent emails pertaining to both Social Justice and Radiological Studies.

4. Academic Master Plan Update and Academic Planning Committee Charge.  There was much discussion regarding the original charge of the committee as describe in the 2005 Planning Task Force.  The make-up, charge, and approval cycle for the academic master plan were discussed in detail.  Various opinions were expressed about the charge of the committee.  There was consensus that the APC was a recommending body and with the authority to accept or reject proposals based on their fit with the mission of the University.
Discussion also followed on the opportunistic program requests and how the committee should handle them.  Ultimately the administration makes the final call on the implementation dates of programs.

A. Social Justice and Freedom and Justice  program name change.  After full discussion the committee did not support a name change to the already approved program.  Bill Cordeiro agreed to draft a letter to Julia Balen explaining the committee’s decision.  The committee is open to a continuing discussion of the issue.  
B. BS Radiologic Science.  There was also continuing discussion regarding the validity of this degree.  There are several concerns regarding this major and Geoff Dougherty will be invited to the next meeting to discuss this further.

5. BSIT Minor.  The Curriculum Committee has forwarded the BSIT Minor for APC review.  It will be on the next meeting’s agenda.
6. MFA Art – Bill announced that the CI has officially requested WASC for permission  to offer  this degree.  Simultaneously the offering has been sent to the Chancellor’s office for approval.  WASC will wait on the Chancellor’s Office decision before deliberating.
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